

## All Saints Cathedral School

## **Episcopal**

P.O. Box 308, St. Thomas U.S. Virgin Islands 00804

Carla Sarauw – Head of School TEL: (340) 774-0231 Hugh Arnold – Asst. Head of School FAX: (340) 774-1707

February 20, 2020

Dear Potential Sponsor,

On March 21, 2020 All Saints Cathedral School will be hosting its 3<sup>rd</sup> International Gala themed "Pista Sa Nayon' in partnership with the Pinoy-American Association of STT/STJ from 5:30pm until midnight at the Mark C. Marin Center. Our featured country is the lovely nation of the Philippines. This elegant evening of fun, excitement, and philanthropy will be an annual event raising money for a worthy and deserving institution that has a ninety-one year legacy of excellence in our community.

We humbly seek your support for what promises to be a fun and exciting evening. Anticipated attendance at this Gala is estimated to be over two hundred people. The goodwill that your donation will generate is immeasurable, as attendees will be reminded of your generosity and commitment to All Saints Cathedral School throughout the event. Your contribution, and any proceeds from this event will benefit the All Saints Cathedral School Annual Fund – our Build a Band and Facility Improvement programs, specifically. We are a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit organization and all contributions are tax deductible. A gift receipt will be issued.

Please visit our webpage at <u>www.allsaintsvi.org</u> for information on our school and for occasional updates on events and programs.

Your kind show of support is appreciated.

Carla Sarauw

Carla Sarauw